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DECEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

December 1st: Anna Mannuppelli 

December 10th: Ted Kuchnicki 

December 16th: Dorothy Kreinbhl  

 

ADMINISTRATOR………………………. JAY WHARTON  

DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS………. SEAN GRESS 

DIRECTOR OF NURSING…………….. MARY KAY GEORGE 

DIETARY DIRECTOR…………………… ZACK KONOPKAY 

PROGRAM DIRECTOR…………………. ALEX ABDALLA 

BUSINESS OFFICE MANAGER……… PATTY LARSON  

SECURITY MANAGER………………….. TROY TAYLOR 

CHAPLAIN…………………………………… INGRID KALTHACHER 
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Inside  December Events 

Wii Bowling: Wednesday 

December 1st  at 11:00 

 

Movie Night: Every Wednesday 

Night 

 

Christmas Show with John Sarkis: 

Friday December 24th at 12:00 

 

Baking: Saturday December 4th at 

2:00 

 

Cooking Class: Saturday December 

18th at 11:00 

 

Christmas Mass: Friday December 

24th at 1:30 

 

Winter Tea Party: Tuesday 

December 21st at 2:00 
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Christmas Party 
Activity Room 

Thursday December 23rd at 2:00 

Join us for a fantastic Christmas Party! 

There will be live music, drinks, 

desserts, snacks, Santa and presents!  
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NEW RESIDENTS 

Hellen Brown  

14 

SANTA   SNOW  

RED      WINTER 

GREEN 
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Hello everyone! 

 

There have been a lot of changes in 2021!  This is my reminder that 
change isn’t always a bad thing.  With change comes opportunity.  As we 
close out the year, we are reminded that each new year brings new hope 
along with new unforeseen challenges.  The abundance of wisdom, 
experience and adventure that our residents have mustered through the 
years is a testament to this, despite challenging times throughout the 
decades.  I am so honored to be amongst so many people who have lived 
through some very difficult times, and been better for it.   So as we bring 
2021 to a close, whether it went the way you anticipated or not, 2022 is 
right around the corner.   A new year, filled with new hope is upon us.   

I am looking forward to serving you and making your life here at Fair 
Oaks, the best it can be!  Though I don’t know who originally coined the 
phrase (though I do state it often), “You do not live where I work.  I work 
where you live!”.  As residents here, though you may not realize it, but you 
have an impact on the entire staff here.  We all have grown to love and 
care about you since the day you decided to live here.  

 

I wish you all peace, happiness and health in 2022! 

Jay’s Journal 

4 

New Years Eve Party 

Thursday December 30th at 2:00 

Activity Room  

Join us for a fantastic New Years Eve Party! 

There will be music, games, and snacks!  

Rev. Ing’s Things 
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Phipps Conservatory Trip 

Thursday December 16th at 10:00 

Join us for a lovely lunch day at Phipps 

Conservatory to see the Christmas 

Decorations! Sign up with Alex!   

Dear Ones, 

We are approaching the end of the calendar year, but weirdly enough, the 

Christian calendar year has just begun!  Protestants, Catholics, our 

Orthodox siblings, we all have started a new liturgical year with the 

beginning of Advent.  Advent is a time of “waiting.”  We wait to celebrate 

the birth of Jesus, we wait to celebrate the coming of the Light into the 

world.  Truth is, the Light has always been with us.  The first sentences of 

John’s Gospel testify to that, check it out!  There are times in our lives 

when we really sense the Light of Christ and other times when things seem 

kind of dim.  It is my hope and prayer that in this season of waiting as we 

are preparing our hearts for the celebration of the birth of the Baby in 

Bethlehem, we will sense the always-present Love of God with us.  We will 

be holding a Candle Light service on Friday, December 24 at 1:30.  

EVERYONE is welcome to join in carol singing and the reading and the 

hearing of the birth of Jesus!  Jesus, God with us, the Word, the Light, the 

ONE who shows us, in His living and dying, just how much we are loved by 

our God.   

Much love and peace to you, 

Pastor Ing  
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Hi everyone!  

I hope this finds everyone healthy 
and happy! I just wanted to 
remind everyone to be mindful 
when coming to visit your loved 
ones. If you are experiencing flu-
like symptoms such as cough, sore 
throat, or fever, please refrain 
from entering the building. We 
have been very lucky to be COVID 
free since December 2020 and Flu 
free since 2018.   

On another note, as Fair Oaks can 
provide transportation for 
residents to and from an 
appointment. Please make sure 
you are giving us at least two 
weeks advance notice of the 
appointment time, especially if 
you need an escort.  

Happy Holidays!  

Hi everyone!  

There are a  lot of  fun activities 

going on in December and I wanted 

to let everyone know that family is 

always welcome to come to any 

activity that we do!  

We will also be having more 

“Friends and Family” events in the 

future, starting off with the 

Spaghetti Dinner!  If you or your 

loved ones are interested in coming 

please reach out to me so I can send 

along tickets. There will be good 

food and an awesome raffle with 

three different baskets!  

As always, please let me know if 

there are other activities  you would 

like to see on the calendar!  

Active Alex Mary Kay’s Corner 

New Years Eve Show 

Dining Room 

Thursday December 30th at 5:00 

Join us in the dining room for a wonderful dinner 

with live music by Renewed Memories! There will be 

champagne and a countdown!  
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